
                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 

January 17th, 

2017 

6:30 PM 

Location: 

St. Mary’s 

Lyceum 

333 45th Street 

Pittsburgh, PA 

Parking: 

To be mindful 

of our 

neighbors, 

please try to 

park in the 

church’s lot 

above the 

Lyceum. 

 

Community Meeting on 4830 
Hatfield and Parking 

Please join us at the regularly scheduled 9th Ward Block Watch 

for a community meeting on a proposed new development 

project at 4830 Hatfield Street (formerly the Bayard School) on 

January 17th at 6:30 PM at St. Mary’s Lyceum. 

Rick Belloli and partners at Q Development are proposing to 

redevelop the property as 11 rental apartment units with 9 on-

site parking spaces. They are seeking a variance from the 

Zoning Board of Adjustments for use of the property as multi-

family housing. 

As part of our community process, you are encouraged to 

attend, learn more about the project, ask questions, and offer 

any feedback. 

Councilwoman Deb Gross will also be in attendance to address 

concerns around parking and mobility in the 9th Ward and 

discuss potential solutions. 

To learn more, please call Lawrenceville United at 

412.802.7220. 


